
 

Meeting Minutes April 6, 2015 

Start-7:12, attendees 16 

Secretary– Minutes of March meeting have been posted to the web site and were approved as posted. 

Treasurer –Checking $3204.58. Pay Pal $307.57, Credit Card $4961.42. Jackets & event only outstanding. 

Director- Mike Razny not present. 

President Emeritus- Bob Lindsey is very concerned across the board for all organizations with the site 

issues all the clubs are having. Apart from that doing well. 

Vice President – Dylan Hauge, No comments, will reserve comment for general business meeting. 

President- Paul Kolatorowicz, also will save his comments for general business 

 

Regular Reports 

Membership, registration & administration –People have been registering. We did not have a number 

on how many have registered and renewed their membership as of tonight. We encourage those who 

have not yet to renew their membership. This helps to build up the bank so we can take care of those 

items that need payment in advance of the event taking place. 

Erik will not be at the 1st Event. 

Bob asked if we would be able to do an event like Evo School and have it be profitable. Champagne 

County has one coming up. To do it you have to have a site. Right now we would have to give up a date 

& you have to pay instructors. We would like to do this someday but we are not currently set to be able 

to handle this. 

 

Equipment, property, technology –Ryan said we are still on same version of Ax ware, don’t think we 

have updated, but it is working. Erik will work on wiring on the PA. 

 

Schedule & Sites – For Peru we have site for entire weekend. How do we want to run? Do we want a fun 

day of test & tune and one day for the event or do we want a 2 day event? Membership that was 

present is leaning toward a test & tune on day one & single event the next day. (We should be 

borrowing equipment from Indianapolis SCCA for that event.) 

Another know place that may be available is Chanute AFB in Rantoul. We will look into a date there.  

 

Trophies –Nothing new. 

 

Sponsors –Dylan asked if we will be continuing w/Keith Tennant Photography for this season. We did 

not see any updates to the website with event photos. We will be dropping him from sponsorship. We 

want to make sure to add Underground Motorsports. Anyone who has someone that may be interested 

in sponsoring they will get their name mentioned at least once per heat, they would be listed on our 

website and on our trophies. Somethings sponsors could due in sponsoring is they can have a small 



party like at the test & tune, where they may supply pizzas or contribute to the event, and they can 

provide discounts to our members.  

 

Event Review –None. 

 

Old Business – Nothing new that is old to discuss. Erik did bring in some discount cards from Discount 

Tire for $50 off. See him if you are interested.  

 

New Business –Bill Crawford mentioned the issues with the 200 tires. Milwaukee Region has already 

voted to allow. We will not be allowing.  

 

Announcements-  

Tom Beall still has the 82 Rabbit Convertible for sale.     

 

Adjourned- 7:52 submitted by Tom Beall 


